
My Transition Booklet 3CH 

These will be my new teachers:  

Mrs Capes  

 (Mon, Tue, Wed) 
 

Miss Hill  
(Thu, Fri) 

 

 
I’m Mrs Capes and I will be your class 
teacher on Mondays, Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays. In my spare time, I enjoy doing 
cross fit exercises and going to the cinema. I 
have 2 children as well as 2 crazy cocker 
spaniels.  
We are working hard to get everything ready 
for you when you join Year 3. We do lots of 
exciting things. I particularly like teaching the 
Stone Age and growing our own plants.  
 
 
Hi! My name is Miss Hill. I will be teaching 
you on Thursdays and Fridays. I am so 
looking forward to meeting you! We do so 
many fun things in Year 3. My favourite is 
learning about Ancient Egypt.  
When I’m not at school, I enjoy listening to 
music, cooking and going out on walks with 
my family. 
I look forward to seeing you soon. 

This will be my new teaching assistant: 

Mrs Priest 
Hello! I will be your Learning Support Assistant in 
Year 3. I’m so excited, as I know many of you from 
working in Year 1! My favourite things to do are 
read (anything really), watch films (superheroes are 
my favourites), sing, and make things!  
Year 3 is very exciting as we get to learn about the 
Stone Age and Egyptians, as well as doing some 
cool science! Can’t wait to see you all! 

 

 



  

This is where I 

will line up in the 

morning. 

 

 

 

 

  
 

This is the 

outside door to 

my classroom 

(used for 

breaktimes). 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



This is the hall 

door I will use for 

hometimes. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This is the inside 

door to my 

classroom. 

 

 

These are the Key Stage 2 toilets 

I will use. 

 
 

    

 



This is what my new classroom looks like. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is where I will put my coat.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

This is where I will put my drinks bottle and packed 

lunch (if I have one). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



What will be expected of me in Year 3? 

• I will bring a drinks bottle every day 

• I will bring my PE kit. It can stay on my peg unless I am 

using it, or my grown up wants me to take it home to wash 

(PE kits are always sent home every half term) 

• I will bring my reading folder into school every day  

• We don’t bring in toys or things from home, unless it is on 

our Show and Tell day 

• I will stay in my seat at my table when I am working 

• I will follow the BEE rules (Be safe, Be kind, Be respectful, 

Be proud) 

• I will get homework in a folder on a Friday. Homework 

needs to be returned by Wednesday the next week. I will 

put completed homework in a tray at the front of the 

classroom and I will tick my name off so the teachers know 

I have done it 

• I will put all letters in my reading folder  and make sure 

that my parents get these letters or return them to school. 

(The teachers will not look in my reading folder for things) 

• I will always try my best 

• I will always speak to a grown up if something is bothering  

me 

• I will always ask if I want to leave the room i.e. to go to the 

toilet 

• At hometime I will stay in my seat until my name is called 

and then I will go outside and straight to my grown up 

 



 

What does a typical day in Year 3 look like? 

8.50am TMT 

9.10am Guided Reading in groups 

9.30am SPAG 

10am English 

10.55am Breaktime (remember not to take 

plastic outside) 

11.10am Handwriting or marking homework 

11.30am Maths  

12.30pm Lunch 

1.30pm Quiet reading/class novel 

1.45pm Science/History/Geography/Art 

3.15pm Hometime 
 

• Some days will be slightly different as we have Whole 

School assemblies on Monday and Friday and a Key Stage 

Assembly on Wednesday. 

 

We hope that this tells you all you need to know. If there is 

anything else, please contact us… 

emma.capes@gorsehall.tameside.sch.uk 

orla.hill@gorsehall.tameside.sch.uk  
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